

## **BRIEF HISTORY OF THE 101 GDOT TREES**

- The original tree planting plan originated in 2012 for the construction of the PATH Northwest Connector Trail on Northside Drive adjacent to the golf course.
- GDOT assumed responsibility for the tree planting and trail construction plans during the Northside Drive Roadway Project.
- In early 2018, AMPC and the Springlake Civic Association met to discuss the trees that were planned but not yet planted.
- All of the partners listed on this brochure came together to ensure that the GDOT trees would be planted prior to the closing out of the contract.

## **MORE ON THE 101 GDOT TREE PLANTINGS**

- The target date for GDOT tree planting is by year-end 2018.
- GDOT tree selection and location were based on the pre-set contractual requirements under the existing GDOT Northside Drive Roadway Project.
- The GDOT trees have been staked on site for the community to view and discuss during the Walk and Talk on 11/17.
- The 101 GDOT trees to be planted will be paid for by GDOT under the existing Northside Drive Roadway Project contract.

## **OTHER DETAILS**

- The Bobby Jones Golf Course Foundation (BJGCF) will be planting additional trees and landscaping along the Northside Drive corridor under a separate landscape plan.
- The coordination with the BJGCF and HGOR was critical to the successful planting of the GDOT trees so that both plans would work in harmony with one another.